
 
  

 

 

NOTICE TO LEGAL PRACTITIONERS: DIGITAL IDENTITY CARDS 

 

Dear Legal Practitioners  

 

 

The Legal Practice Council (“LPC”) has been requested to assist judicial officers to counter the increase in  

incidences of bogus legal practitioners appearing at various courts. 

 

Legal Practitioners are reminded to apply for the Digital Identity Cards, the process for which is available via 

the LPC website (access link hereunder): 

 

https://lpc.org.za/legal-practitioners/identity-card-application/ 

 

Judicial officers may request legal practitioners to present the aforementioned  cards, which will serve to 

verify the status of such practitioners as duly enrolled with the LPC .  Please be advised that if you are not in 

good standing, you will not be issued with a card via the digital platform, until such time that you have met 

the requirements for good standing as set out in Rule 1.20 of the Legal Practice Act. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Legal Practice Council  

https://lpc.org.za/legal-practitioners/identity-card-application/

